HEADQUARTERS FOURTH ARMY
OFFICE OF THE COMMANDING GENERAL
FORT SAM HOUSTON, TEXAS

20 lMarch 1947

Mr. Amon Carter
Fort Worth Star-Telegram
Fort Worth, Texas
Dear Amon:

I regret that I was not able to attend the Fat Stock
Show this year but do appreciate your thoughtfulness in
sending the complimentary pass.

Hoping to see you soon, and always with best wishes,
I remain

Sincerely yours,

« M. WAINWRIGHT
General, U. S. Army

Commending




